LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FRANKLIN, MA
Community Preservation Committee (CPC)

The Franklin Community Preservation Committee will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, May 14, 2024
at 7:00pm. This annual public hearing is required by statute, and will involve a discussion of Franklin’s
needs, possibilities and resources regarding community preservation and the use of Community
Preservation Act (CPA) funds to address these issues, as permitted by the CPA, and will provide an
opportunity for public input.

This hearing will be held in person in the Training Room on the 3rd Floor of the Franklin Municipal
Building located at 355 East Central Street and remotely via the “ZO0M” platform. Residents can visit
the Town Website (Franklinma.gov) calendar on and after May 10, 2024 for updated information. If you
have any questions, please call the Town Administrator’s Office at (508) 520-4949.

Submitted by,
Julie McCann




